[bookmark: _GoBack]The Masters Committee is proposing to move to WA Masters Squash incorporating as a club and becoming a member of WA Squash. Masters has always been a sub committee of WA Squash with members registering through masters with WA Squash. A bodies and number of members of the committee have worked very hard over the last 20 years to maintain that relationship and keep masters as part of the peak body for squash in WA. Unfortunately things have changed over the last 2-3 years and this position is no longer viable. 
So, what has changed. 
· The Federal and State governments have changed the rules around liability of elected officials, rules for incorporated governance within clubs. All these changes give greater protection to members while providing guidelines for how community organisations operate.
· The relationship between WA Squash and Squash Australia has been strained and the registration and insurance of players has become difficult.
The committee has had various discussion with WA Squash and among the committee itself and decided the best way forward is to form a club called WA Masters and join with WA Squash on the same basis as other clubs in WA. The first steps in this are adopting a constitution, creating a club and becoming incorporated.
You can be sure this has not been an easy decision for the committee but we would hope that we can continue exactly as in the past, running our own events and functions and providing as much as we can for our players. 
The discussion and the draft constitution will be on the agenda at the AGM to be held on 14 November at the Squash Factory. While we are happy to discuss on the day any questions and queries would be appreciated in advance so we can address them as soon as possible.
